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Shift Work Solutions Survey  
 
Dear Members, 
 
As a part of the Roster Review Working Party, ShiftWorkSolutions, the external 
provider have sent out a survey via Aurizon. There are Union representatives on this 
working party as well as Traincrew from Bluff, Callemondah and Stanwell and 
Aurizon management. 
 
If you want better rosters in the future, it’s imperative that you complete the survey. 
 
If you want a different type of RDO pattern, e.g. long run, short run or hybrid that you 
should indicate that in the survey.  
 
Please submit any suggestions or concerns you have regarding FAID, work runs and 
shifts or anything at all that has to do with rosters that effects your work and home 
life.  
 
Roster surveys and feedback in the past have usually only had a low percentage of 
returns and this makes things very difficult when it comes to addressing concerns or 
preferences.  
 
Evidence rules when it comes to enacting change. This is your opportunity to have a 
voice about what you want in a diagram and what you like or don’t like. 
 
If we get the majority of people completing the survey, it will provide the evidence 
needed to achieve change. 
 
 
In Solidarity,  

 
 
 
 

Stewart Rach  
State Vice President 
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